
 

 

My Group meets at:   

Eyemouth Early Years Centre 

on:   Tuesday    

at:   8.45 – 10.30 a.m. 

Sessions will start on:      

Tuesday 6th February 2024 

Last session will be on:  

Tuesday 19th March 2024 

 

 

  
 

The Peeple Centre  
PO Box 1404  
Oxford OX4 6XW 

Peeple is a charity that trains practitioners 

and works with families - enhancing 

children’s development by making the 

most of play and learning opportunites in 

everyday life 

Stay in touch 

 facebook.com/peeplecentre 

 @Peeple_Centre 

www.peeple.org.uk 

 

  

 

 

 

Rosie and Sandra invite you to 

Our Nursery Peep group  

in Eyemouth Early Years Centre 
 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/PEEP/148451821911493
https://twitter.com/Peeple_Centre


 

 

Peep supports all parents and carers 

with children from pregnancy to 

school, in encouraging their child’s 

learning and development. 

You can make a real difference just 

by talking, playing, singing and 

sharing books or activities together. 

Come along—you and your child can 

build communication and numeracy 

skills, share ideas and have fun 

through singing, story and play 

activities.. 

  My Peep group is run by: 

Sandra Millar 

Communtiy Learning and 

Development Worker (Adult & 

Family Learning) 

Rosie Macdonald  

Senior Early Years Officer 

 

and  

……………………………………. Your child’s 

keyworker from Eyemouth Primary 

ELC  

 

 

 

It’s helpful if you could let us know if 

you can’t make it any week –  

tel:   018907 50692 

or    07890 431717 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 ‘I’ve discovered  how much my child 

learns through play.” 

“I notice more of the everyday 

activities we do that surround the 

topic of maths.” 

 “I loved the ideas and it is has made 

me be more aware of how to support 

my child.” 

“It hadn’t occurred to me to let my 
child lead when we are playing” 

“My child likes me to read the same 

story every night – I was really bored 

before but now I know that it is good 

for her learning” 

Feedback from Eyemouth parents who 

have attended previous Peep groups. 

 

  

 

 


